
 
September 26, 2024  
 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re:   DG 24-102; Northern Utilities, Inc.; Petition for Approval of 2024-2025 Winter and 

2025 Summer Cost of Gas; Correction to the Service Lists 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

The Department of Energy (“DOE” or Department) requested in error that Mr. 
Ron Willoughby and Mr. Joe DeVirgilio be added to the docket-related and discovery 
service lists for this proceeding.  Since this was an error, please remove them from the 
service lists in this proceeding. 

 
Consistent with the Commission’s current practices, this letter is being filed only 

in electronic form. 
 

      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Molly M. Lynch 
 
      Molly M. Lynch, Esq.  
      Hearings Examiner 
 
cc: Service List. 
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